
 
 
TODD GLORIA ENDORSED BY CALIFORNIA DEMOCRATIC PARTY FOR RE-
ELECTION TO STATE ASSEMBLY 
 
SAN DIEGO, CA – Todd Gloria, the incumbent Democratic State Assemblymember 
representing the 78th District, officially received the endorsement of the California 
Democratic Party today for his re-election to the California State Assembly.  
 
“I came to the Assembly to help tackle the issues that affect every day San 
Diegans and every day Californians. From repairing our roads to combatting 
climate change to addressing the housing crisis, I have been fortunate to be part 
of the team to make it happen, but we still have more to do,” said Todd. “I am 
looking forward to returning to Sacramento on San Diego’s behalf and effectuate 
change that will move the San Diego region and our state forward.”  
 
Gloria received the California Democratic Party’s endorsement at the Party’s 2018 
Convention held in San Diego. Gloria was first elected to the State Assembly in 2016 
after serving eight years on the San Diego City Council including terms of service as the 
City Council President and Interim Mayor.  
 
The Primary election will take place on June 5, 2018. The November General election 
will take place on November 6, 2018.  
 
The 78th Assembly District includes the cities of Coronado, Del Mar, Imperial Beach, 
Solana Beach and the central coast communities of the City of San Diego.  
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